To: feedback@originalbagel.com
Subject: Comments or Suggestions from Web Site

Date: Saturday, December 22, 2018 11:29:08 PM

Dear SUPER bakers,
Last week | went to the commissary at Hurlburt Field here in Florida and found your bagels near

the deli department. They are so good!! But so often when we get something wonderful at the
commissary, for some reason, they will stop stocking the item. | went again yesterday and
yippee, there was a new batch of them just waiting for me to buy. They are just so good and |
am so happy that you bakers have sent some to us. Please do not stop.....| have told my fellow
shoppers about your bagels and we are sold!!

Just wanted you to know how I love your product. You all do great work and it is really

appreciated.



